
Contact.
 Contact details

    
      We may contact you about your response.

    
      Please write your name and contact details.

    
      (Skip if you wish to be anonymous)

  

 

Q13.
     Guidelines for mandatory notifications: public consultation

    
            National Boards and the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) are seeking feedback

   about the revised    Guidelines for mandatory notifications.
  

      Please ensure you have read the public consultation paperspublic consultation papers      before providing feedback as the
      questions are specific to the revised guidelines.

  
  

Q23.
Privacy
  

                Your response will be anonymous unless you choose to provide your name and/or the name of your
organisation.
  

 Privacy notice
    

                This consultation is being conducted by AHPRA and is hosted on a third-party website, provided by Qualtrics.
                 The information collected  will be used by AHPRA to evaluate the revised guidelines. The information will be

          handled in accordance with the privacy policies of AHPRA accessible herehere    and Qualtrics herehere.
  













The ADA is concerned that, notwithstanding the stratification of the Risk Threshold, practitioners may choose not to seek care for fear of the potential
effects on their registration. We are unaware of any examples of where this may have occurred, and the processes and results.

Q27.
Thank you!
 
Thank you for participating in the consultation.
 
Your answers will be used by the National Boards and AHPRA to improve the Guidelines for mandatory
notifications.

This question was not displayed to the respondent.
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Response template: Public consultation - revised Guidelines for 
mandatory notifications 

 

National Boards and the Australian Health Practitioner Regulation Agency (AHPRA) are seeking 
feedback about the revised Guidelines for mandatory notifications. 

This response template is an alternative to providing your response through the online platform 
available on the consultation website. 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

Privacy 

Your response will be anonymous unless you choose to provide your name and/or the name of your 
organisation. 

The information collected will be used by AHPRA to evaluate the revised guidelines. The information 
will be handled in accordance with AHPRA’s privacy policy available here. 

Publication of responses 

Published responses will include the name (if provided) of the individual and/or the organisation that 
made the response. 

You must let us know if you do not want us to publish your response. 

Please see the public consultation papers for more information about publication of responses. 

Submitting your response 

Please send your response to:  AHPRA.consultation@ahpra.gov.au 

Please use the subject line:  Feedback on guidelines for mandatory notifications 

Responses are due by:   6 November 2019 
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General information about your response 

Are you responding on behalf of an organisation? 

Yes Australian Dental Association (Federal and Branches) 

 

No Are you a registered health practitioner? 

Yes/No 

If yes, which profession(s)? 

 

Are you a student? 

Yes/No 

If yes, which profession? 

 

We may need to contact you about your response. 

Please write your name and contact details below. 

(Skip if you wish to remain anonymous) 

Name (optional)  

Contact details (optional)  














